
Dear students, 

We understand and share your concerns about how coronavirus (COVID-19) may impact your upcoming 
GO program and, in turn, the graduation requirement. GO is here to support you. GO office staff is 
available over break to answer questions; like you, some of the GO staff is traveling during spring break, 
so please be patient with us as we reply to each of you. 

Please review the two FAQs that we made to answer some of your questions – General FAQ regarding 
coronavirus and upcoming travel FAQ.  

Travel Decisions:  

We hold our students’ health and safety in the highest regard. GO programs will operate as planned in 
areas with State Department travel advisories levels 1 and 2, as outlined in our policy. 

Because the global health outlook related to COVID-19 is fluid and can change rapidly, we understand 
that each student and their families may have differing thoughts regarding how they would like to 
proceed, and we will support each student’s decision.  

That being said, no student is required to make a decision about summer/fall travel at this time. 
If that changes, we will communicate decision deadlines to the student.  

GO Graduation Requirement:  

We guarantee we will work with students to meet the cross-cultural requirement for graduation.   

We recognize that this may be different for each student, as students’ needs are unique. 

If we need to suspend a program, or a student formally notifies GO of their decision not to participate in 
a program due to COVID-19, we will work with students individually to find a suitable alternative. 

Thank you, 

GO Program 

 

 

https://go.susqu.edu/index.cfm?FuseAction=Abroad.ViewLink&Link_ID=4B94B3C3-FBFD-2BFA-9ACF8D1E80634195
https://go.susqu.edu/index.cfm?FuseAction=Abroad.ViewLink&Link_ID=F169F1B6-BDD9-B889-A0ACAB8C376A1D6E

